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WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 
DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 

 

 
Today we celebrated RED NOSE DAY in true William Morris style! 

Everywhere we went we saw a sea of red – what a fantastic 
representation of the true spirit of our community.  All children 

took part in a whole-school skip-a-thon in which they had a half an 
hour slot to raise their heart rates for charity.  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A big thank-you to all our parents and 
your family members who supported the 

school in our recent TESCO bid. The 
competition spanned 2 counties with only 

3 finalists.  We were up against 2 other 
projects in 3 big Tescos. We are so pleased 

to have won £1,000 towards our 
playground equipment. We are well and 
truly on the way with close to £7,000 in 

the fund already. It is true that ‘every little 
helps’ and so we look forward to our next 

fundraising event, The Easter 
Extravaganza’.  Keep going William Morris, 

we are nearly there! 

WEBSITE 
We are fast becoming pros and 
using our school website.  Please 
make sure that you check it 
regularly for updates and news 
instalments about things that are 
happening in our school. 
  
http://www.williammorrisschool
.org/  

 
We are very pleased to announce that Mrs Martin was 
successful in her recent interview to become Assistant 
Headteacher here at William Morris.  She will officially 
start that role in September. She will remain the KS2 
Leader, as Ms Price will remain the Deputy Headteacher 
and I will remain the Headteacher.  Well done Mrs 
Martin and we wish you every success in your new role.  
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
It is our Easter Extravanganza on Tuesday 4th April at 
3.15pm. Please come along to enjoy the cake stall, raffle 
and tombola. We will also be having an Easter egg hunt. 
Letter with more detail will follow.  

http://www.williammorrisschool.org/
mailto:office@william-morris.oxon.sch.uk
http://www.williammorrisschool.org/
http://www.williammorrisschool.org/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Diary dates for upcoming events:  
 
Year 6 Tuition  - Next week changed to Tuesday 28th March 
3.15-4.15pm. There will be no tuition the week beginning 
April 3rd. 
 
Open Classroom Event: 
Oak Class – Rearranged to Thursday 6th April (Oak 8.40 – 10.00am, Acorn – 12 – 12.45pm) 
Wattle Class – Monday 3rd April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Willow Class – Tuesday 4th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Elm Class – Wednesday 5th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Cherry Class – Thursday 6th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Redwood Class – Friday 7th April (1:00pm – 1:30pm)  
 
Clubs next week – Monday Football, Wednesday Dance, Thursday Gardening, Thursday Drama, Friday Card 
Sharks Club.  
 
Break-up day – Friday 7th April at 1:30pm. 
 
HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND AND SEE YOU ON MONDAY  

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  

The winning house for the week is: 
 

           
  

Year 1 Sports Stars 
 

On Thursday, Wattle Class went to BGN School for a multi-skills 
festival. Their performance was amazing and their behaviour was 

exemplary. A big well done and a thank you to Mr Needle, Mrs 
Way, Ms Wilson and Ms Gibbs for their support. 

 
 Star Writers 

Every week teachers choose an amazing piece of writing to 
display in the entrance hall.  This week’s star writers are:  

 
Loui Edmonds – Oak 
Laycee King – Wattle 
Kamran Mooney – Willow 
Chanel Jones – Elm 
Linet Liju – Cherry 
Rianna Latham – Redwood 

A fabulous example of Wattle Class 
homework to make a cardboard dinosaur. 

Well done Jakotay! 


